
CLASS OF 2021 

ACADEMIC CHALLENGE FUNDRAISER 

INFORMATION SHEET 

 

The “Academic Challenge Fundraiser” for “Class of 2021” is now in progress.  This “Academic Challenge” 

consist of two subjects, Spanish and U.S. Government.  Spanish Extra Credit assignment will be distributed by 

Friday, April 5, 2019 and U.S. Government Extra Credit assignment is currently on Edmodo. Each student may 

choose to complete one subject or both subjects, the choice is yours. 

The “Academic Challenge” is one of many fundraisers that will support the Class of 2021 Senior Activities.  

 Requirements: 

- A minimum of $100 sponsorship (ex. 10 sponsors- $10 each, 1 sponsor- $100, etc.) 

- A minimum score of 80% or higher on the Extra Credit assignments 

- Due date for extra credit – April 23, 2019 (turn in all work to subject teacher) 

- Due date for pledge forms(sponsors) and money – April 26, 2019 (Carolyn Thiebaud and Barbara Manzie) 

- Cash or checks accepted 

 

***PLEASE BE MINDFUL of the DUE DATES*** 

 

Requirements: 

- Assignments due – April 23, 2019  

- Pledge forms and money – April 26, 2019 (two collection times) 

o 8:20 a.m. – high school hallway entrance 

o 10th grade lunch period – cafeteria 

- Checks  

o Make all checks payable to: CMIT- South PTO 

o On memo line write:  Academic Challenge C/O 2021 

 

 

Class of 2021 Sponsor – Ms. Cameron 

Class of 2021 Chairs – Carolyn Thiebaud, Loretta Vincent, Barbara Manzie 

Academic Challenge Chair – Barbara Manzie (any questions email Teammanzie5@msn.com) 

   


